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From the Editor: The annual Polar plunge is upon us again and 

we are looking for hardy souls to participate.  

 
 

 

Saturday July 16TH AT 11-30am 

Fresh buns and hot soup after the plunge for all entrants. 

(no charge) 

Non swimmers $5 for a feast of soup and fresh buns. 

1pm Bowls 

6pm(ish)  Pot luck (mains) dinner 
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From the Editor:  

A fantastic weekend at WOS was had by the 42 people who attended the celebration 

of Matariki on the 25th June. Many thanks to Kelvin and Robyn who prepared a very 

tasty dinner which led us into a presentation by Ron who explained the how, why and 

when of Matariki. Ron brought his telescope to the club which provided glimpses of not 

only the Matariki cluster but also of other planets such as Saturn, Venus and Mars. I 

think many of us were naïve about the origin of the event and what the cluster of stars 

meant and Ron’s explanations certainly helped us to understand a bit more about our 

universe. While there are no hard and fast rules for Matariki celebrations just 3 main 

principles guide the behaviour.   

Remembrance 

Remember those we have lost and the lessons they have given us. However you chose to 

reflect on their legacy is up to you. (Waikato times) 

Celebration  

Celebrate who we are, with feasting, music and entertainment. Spend time with whomever 

you call family, and wherever you call home.  Do the things that make you happy, whether 

that is going for a walk, singing, dancing or whatever. (Waikato times) 

 

Looking ahead 

Share your hopes and aspirations for your collective, and for the environment.  For 

example, this year, to ensure we get lots of fish from the ocean for family to enjoy, take 

your family and clean up a beach of plastic and waste. 

It’s the little things that contribute for a better tomorrow. (Waikato times) 
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Congratulations to Taddy for his 85th birthday. You are definitely an asset 

to WOS and your sense of humour infectious .We appreciate your presence 

and long may it continue.  

 

 

June 2022 Committee Titbits. 

 Welcome to Peter as VP and Di as a committee member. 

 Committee sub-committees sorted. 

 Eight membership applications accepted. Welcome. 

 Thank you to Roy, Sue for 2nd coat of paint on the roof. 

 Thank you to Robyn W and Kelvin for the magnificent Matariki dinner. 

 Thank you to Ron for his informative Matariki presentation. 

 Pool chlorinator ‘error’ indicator being checked out. 

 Ladder board for dart and bowls challenges in the pipeline. 

 Rolf donated a new bathroom squeegee – thanks 

 Nudvan using WOS facilities for their birthday celebrations. WOS invited to join 

in. [see flier to book dinner] 

 Defib check – new pads needed. 

 Insurance due in July 

 Energy contract renewed. 

 Site timeline requirements underway. 

 AGM refinements decided.  

Next meeting Friday July 15 @ 7:30pm 
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Upcoming Events 

  

July 16 Polar Plunge at 

11-30am 

 

 

 

.    

The year in waiting 

Task Approval by 

committee  

Time frame for completion 

Hedges to be cut Approved Approximately July 2022 

Installation of 

further 2 toilets 

Awaiting council approval ASAP 

   

   

 

 

 

Significant Expenses 

 April 

Power/gas                   $1005.41 
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BOOKINGS:- 
Our facilities offer tent sites, power sites, wood fired hot tub and clubrooms with 

all facilities, solar heated pool, cabin and BBQ.  No pets allowed.  

To make bookings, please phone Peggy on 0276316883 or email 

Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

Members, as well as all visitors to WOS grounds are required to fill out and sign the visitor’s 

book situated in the clubrooms beside the registration desk. 

 Covid QR code: You are still welcome to scan the Covid QR code in the clubrooms 

when you enter our premises. Situated beside the registration desk. 

 

First Aid: FYI – We have a defibrillator on the wall and first aid kit on top of the 

fridge on the left as you walk into the clubrooms from the deck.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

HOT TUB 

You are welcome to use the hot tub but please: 

1. Keep the tub firebox door and enclosure gate 

closed at all times. 

2. Read the instructions on the wall adjacent to the 

hot tub regarding when to turn on the switches in 

the pump box. 

3. Text the word “pic” to 021 265 0324 to find out 

the temperature of the Hot tub. 

 

 Members are reminded NOT to 

divulge other members  names to 

others outside our club. 
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Waikato Outdoor Society: 50A Trentham Road, Tamahere, RD4 3284 

Waikato Outdoor Society Inc. 

P O Box 619, Waikato Mail Centre 

Phone 027 631 6883 Hamilton 

Facebook and twitter as well. 

President:                                       President: Kevin, 0274 979 550 (president3.wos@gmail.com) 

Vice President:                               Peter, 0274 725 263 (vicepresident.wos@gmail.com) 

Treasurer:                                      Peggy (treasurer.wos@gmail.com), 

Secretary:                                      Gail (wosoutdoor@gmail.com) 

Committee:                                     David, Susanne, Paul, Linelle, Diane, Michelle 

Custodians:              Bruce, Frank and Susanne. 

Editors:                                          Peter and Diane (wos.editors@gmail.com) 

 Please direct any committee correspondence to either one or more of the email addresses above. 

If you wish to contribute to the Gonatural Nudesletter, please email John at 

editor@gonatural.co.nz   

 

Check out our website at WWW.waikato.gonatural.co.nz 

Email: Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

We’re on the web: https://waikato.gonatural.co.nz/ 
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